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      I often think of Pauline and the many days we spent together at the 
Child Care Center. 
 
      Pauline believed in 'hands on' activities. A favorite memory was when 
she would bring her Thanksgiving turkey to class the day before 
Thanksgiving. She would bring the ingredients for the stuffing and the 
children would help mix and stir the dressing. 
 
      They would then help stuff the Snodgrass Thanksgiving Day turkey. I'm 
sure it was enjoyed by all. 
  
Eunice Rabe 
erabe@twinvalley.net 
  
 

mailto:erabe@twinvalley.net

